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Legion Post W~fs_lj9 
Two-Story Bu1ld1ng 

To House Ambulance 
At the recent meeting of the Al­

lendale Post 204, American Legion, 
a resolution was passed to submit to 
the Allendale Ambulance corps, a 
proposal that the · erection of the 
one-story building to be erected on 
Brookside avenue; for the headquar­
ters and housing of the new ambul­
ance be changed to a two-story 
building. 

A committee was appointed to 
wait .on the Ambulance corps, to 
con.sider the proposal. The legion 
will pay its share of the increased 
cost of the building, for the privilege 
of having their headquarters · on the 
second floor. 

President Carl T. Wehner, and the 
following committee George Chris­
topher, Harold Kiermaier, Charles 
Bijou, Augustus Sohne and John L. 
Winters from the Ambulance corps, 
was appointed to in~rview the le­
gion. 

Bids are being obtained on the 
one-story, scheduled. to be erected 
on borough property adjoining the 
public school on Brookside avenue. 

President Wehner, stated that he 
felt t.be-'}Jropositl!on was very worthy 
of consideration and pointed out 
that the community service of the 
two organizations, in many respects 
is the same. 


